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Subject: Galehead and Leeward in Hancock County

I 'am sickened to hear about the solar farms in our county. All land owners have rights and these
solar farms are not farms they are facilities that are not at all green. Green would be panels placed
in parking lots or roof tops. The Toledo Zoo has a nice setup of solar panels in their parking lot
along with nice landscaping. That is where they belong.

Linda Bishop
Findlay, OH
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